
 
 

The Unified Government of Georgetown-Quitman County will hold a 2024 
Comprehensive Plan public input meeting on Monday, June 17, 2024 at 
6:00 pm at 

County Commission Office 

Georgetown (25 Old School Road) 

 

The meeting is to obtain public input on the Comprehensive Plan which is 
updated every five (5) years. The River Valley Regional Commission 
(RVRC) will facilitate the meeting and will be reviewing community goals. 
Including reviewing the vision statement, listing and reviewing community 
goals, and community policies.  

 

This is a great opportunity for the public to provide their comments and 
input. 

 

A copy of the 2019 Comprehensive Plan can be found at 
https://www.dca.ga.gov/sites/default/files/adopted_quitmancocompplan202
0-2024.pdf.  

 

Contact Blaine Hoskins at the River Valley Regional Commission (706-256-
2910) if you have any questions.  
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